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NOTES



RIKKE FALKOW, Danish 

architect, founded ULTIMO 

Design in 1995 to import 

American Shaker products 

and since developed her 

product lineup following 

the Shaker philosophy. With 

the Shaker values of purity 

and durability, the RIKKE 

FALKOW collection stands 

for classic craftsmanship 

and timeless design. Each 

piece, crafted from natural 

materials, is handmade 

and develops a unique 

patina. 



RIKKE FALKOW collection 

consist of handmade items 

from their country of origin. 

B R A N D



The Shakers arrived in New 
England in 1774 and 
although their communities 
are gone, their distinctive 
furniture and practices 
endure.



The Shakers emphasized  
simplicity, leading to a 
highly refined and well 
proportioned furniture 
design.



The Shakers' original 250 
year old design and 
methods, guided by strict 
rules, are still used today 
and is a testimony to its 
ageless nature.

F U R N I T U R E

Handcrafted in USA

Counter stool, F364



Weavers chair, F131



Candlestick, B634

Oval tray 40 cm


Pencil box small - large

Two-sided carrier 34 cm


Drop leaf table, FX45

Straight chair, F121



Lebanon bench, 
F473 



Shaker Oval Boxes embody 
classic craftsmanship and 
timeless design. Crafted 
from cherry wood, copper 
tacks, and wooden dowels, 
these boxes follow original 
Shaker blueprints, standing 
as a testament to enduring 
beauty and originality.



Made for low-maintenance, 
Shaker Oval Boxes and 
accessories reflect the 
Shakers' commitment to 
perfect order, guided by the 
principle:

A C C E S S O R I E S

Handcrafted in USA

Candlestick, B634

Handle carrier 25cm


Jewelry box 22cm, BR28





Hangers child - adult



Knitters box large



Peg boards

Two-sided carrier 34 cm


Pencil box with divider large



FROM LEFT:



Pencil box large

Bureau tray 22 cm

Knitters box large

Oval boxes 15 cm - 30 cm

Two-sided carrier 34 cm

Oval trays 40 cm - 44 cm



Oval boxes black 
22 cm - 30 cm



Two-sided carrier 34 cm
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